
Petition for Direct Contact with Professor 

[Last Name] 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Department Head's Name] 

[Department Name] 

[University Name] 

Dear [Department Head's Name], 

We, the undersigned students of [Course/Program Name], respectfully submit this petition to 

request direct contact information for Professor [Last Name]. We believe that establishing a 

direct line of communication will greatly enhance our educational experience and facilitate 

timely interactions regarding course-related inquiries. 

Professor [Last Name] has been instrumental in providing us with valuable insights during 

lectures. However, we feel that more accessibility could empower us to ask questions and seek 

clarifications more effectively. 

We understand the importance of maintaining professional boundaries, but we believe that 

having a direct email or contact method designated for student communications could 

significantly benefit everyone involved. 

Thank you for considering our request. We hope for your favorable response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Course/Program Name] 

Signatures: 

• [Student Name 1, Student ID] 

• [Student Name 2, Student ID] 

• [Student Name 3, Student ID] 


